
 

   

 

Questions? Concerns? Ideas? Contact the Municipal Office at (705) 387-3947 
or by email at info@magnetawan.com 

 
 

 

That if you are visiting Magnetawan and are staying at a Short-term 
Accommodation, your host will provide you with special Landfill tags marked 
Short-term Accommodation Renter so you can access our landfill sites. Each 
clear bag of Refuse will need a tag, and Recycling – fibre (paper, cardboard) 
and container (cans, glass bottles/jars, plastics with the numbers 1-5,7) do 
not require tags.   

 
ICYMI 

Council Highlights 
October 02, 2024  

 

   To read the complete minutes, agenda packages and by-laws please visit our website at www.magnetawan.com 
 

 

Council passed resolution 2024-301 receiving the DRAFT 
Short-term Accommodation By-law as presented and have 
directed Staff to make revisions as discussed and bring back 
the by-law to the October 16th meeting for Passing. To view 
the proposed by-law with the changes, visit our Short-term 
Accommodation under Residents/Planning on our website! 
 

WANT TO HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE EXISTING SHORT-TERM 

ACCOMMODATION BY-LAW? 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 
 

COMMENTS CAN BE PROVIDED IN WRITING TO DEPUTY CLERK ERICA 

KELLOGG BY EMAIL AT planning@magnetawan.com OR DROP THEM OFF 

IN PERSON AT THE MUNICIPAL OFFICE OR AFTERHOURS IN OUR DROP BOX! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next open public meeting of Council is October 16, 
2024, at 1:00 pm at the Magnetawan Community Centre.  

 
 
 
 

Short-term Accommodation Licences are being issued regularly. To view 
all currently licensed rental properties, visit the Short-term 
Accommodation interactive map on the home page of the Municipal 
website. If you would like to licence your property, please visit the 
Municipal website to view the By-law and application forms. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


